

Pendleside • Colne Road • Reedley • Burnley • BB10 2LW Tel: 01282 440100 • Fax: 01282 601735 Website: www.pendleside.org.uk • E-mail: info@pendleside.org.uk

Elizabeth Hall

Bassnett Street Nursery School

Bassnett Street

Burnley

BB10 3ES

20th June 2023

Dear Elizabeth,

We just wanted to take this opportunity on behalf of ourselves and the team here at Pendleside to thank you, your staff and families for taking part in our Bunny hop event this year.

We recognize the increasing financial pressures faced by families at the moment, things are really tough so to raise a record amount of £45,089.10 this year has been absolutely incredible.

Over the next 12 months we expect our running costs to exceed £5.5 million and with only just under £1 million coming from NHS funding our Income Generation team have a real task ahead of them but knowing we have the fantastic support of schools, pupils and families like yourselves who are continually behind us is incredibly heart warming and humbling and we can never thank you enough.

Please could you pass on our gratitude to everyone that was involved and if we can be of any assistance over the coming year please do get in touch with either Leah or myself.

Thank you once again and we hope we see you hopping again next year.

Have a lovely summer.

Yours Sincerely

Louisa Mayor

Head of Income Generation

Leah Hooper

Community Engagement Fundraiser









